
 

 

 

 

 

 
Wednesday 17th March 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are working hard at school to re-establish routines and to ensure that there is a calm, happy and supportive 

atmosphere as the children settle back into their full classes after a period of disruption.  

With this in mind, we have decided against having a special day for Comic Relief day which is coming up this Friday. 

Instead, we will be having a non—uniform/fancy dress day on the last day of the term before we break up for the Easter 

holiday, Thursday 1st April.  

On this day, the children (and staff) can either: 

• Go Red for Comic Relief – by wearing something red 

• Wear an outfit to celebrate World Book Day – which took place during lockdown 

or 

• Choose to wear non-uniform 

In addition to this, Mr Burton is going to be organising a joke competition in the classrooms. If you would like to help 

your child to choose and prepare to perform an age-appropriate joke, they will be able to perform this for their class. 

The classes will then vote on their favourite jokes which will be shared in our whole school Teams assembly at the end 

of the day.  

We will be raising money on this day for Comic Relief, so if you wish to send a donation with your child, we would be 

very grateful. 

Warm regards 

 

Mrs Essex 
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